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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>

Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2020 10:06 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Interesting material now available

Hello to everyone.  

We have spent a rather chilly and rainy day loading a number of new items to our inventory. These include polyhedrons, 

pseudomorhps as well as casts and of course some well discounted specimens.  

Remember a additional 10% discount will be applied to all your purchases made during checkout.  

We hope you enjoy the new variety, the bargains and the odd rarity.  

Kind regards 

Graham & Nicky at Cape Minerals 


